
 
                                 
 

November 1, 2022 
 
Tricia Sawyer 
Department of Ecology  
Central Regional Office 
 
Thank you for your comment on the Determination of Non Significance for the Twisp River 
Wood Amendment: Poorman and Little Bridge Creeks.  
 
There is no potential for stormwater discharge from this project. The work is all done by hand 
by three or four people moving along the banks of the creeks, and there is no construction 
site. No ground disturbance will occur from this project. Trees are selected for felling directly 
into the creek, and a chainsaw is used to fell trees and then take the stump down to just above 
ground level.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to review this project and provide permitting guidance.  
 
 
 
 
Kristen Kirkby 
Project Manager 
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